Are you interested in sending your children to a school with a Catholic community dedicated to promoting education in Christian values, academic standards, and character development?



Would you like for your family and children to share our vision?

With Christ as our center, Most Precious Blood Catholic School and Church work together to empower the mind and enrich the spirit.

We, the academic community of Most Precious Blood, empower the mind as we:

-Seek knowledge

-Embrace new learning experiences

-Commit to high academic standards

-Diversify learning approaches

-Create opportunities for self expression in fine arts, writing, class discussion -Expect success and celebrate achievement

We, the faith community of Most Precious Blood, enrich the spirit as we:

-Live the Gospel

-Walk with Christ

-Embrace the Sacraments

-Share the Eucharist

-Internalize self-discipline

-Love one another



Are you interested in sending your children to Most Precious Blood School?

Families interested in kindergarten through 8th grade should contact the school office and set up a tour and informational meeting with Principal Liponoga.

Families interested in our Preschool 3 year old or Preschool 4 year old programs should contact the school office and set up a tour and informational meeting with our school principal and preschool teachers. Preschool tours and informational meetings are **Mondays and Fridays at 1:30pm or 2:00pm.**

2018-2019 Most Precious Blood School Registration Dates Begin:

February 1st Current School Families

February 19th *Registered Most Precious Blood Church Parishioners

March 5th *Open Registration

*All new K-8 students must schedule a time to meet with Mr. Liponoga and complete an academic assessment in reading and mathematics prior to registering. Call today!

1529 Barthold Street • Fort Wayne, Indiana 46808

260.424.4832 • fax 260.426.5904

www.preciousblood.org